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James W. Hitch, Assistant Chief 
Division of Licensing and Regulation 
United States Atomic Energy Commission 
1717 H Street, N. W.  
Washington 25, D. C.  

Attention: William 0. Miller
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Subject: AEC License 31-461-10, Amendment 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Condition number 11 of our license number 31-461-10 reads: "Byproduct 
material to be used by or under the supervision of Dr. Julian H. Webb, Radiological 
Safety Officer.". For organizational purposes we would like to have this condition 
changed to read: "Byproduct material to be used by or under the control of 
Radiation Protection Committee, Eastman Kodak Company, Kodak Park, Dr. William L.  
Sutton, Secretary." 

This is requested primarily to relieve Dr. Webb of correspondence 
concerning this license and the use of tritium buttons from states that have 
or will have radiation protection codes. Since active organizational radiation 
protection is conducted by the Laboratory of Industrial -edicine and is supervised 
particularly by Dr. William L. Sutton, this change seems indicated and appropriate.

Recently Mr. Kriegsman of the New York Operation Office, 
Division visited us. He informed me that it is the usual practice 
member of the division of licensing and regulation to a licensee.  
"assigned" to us?

Inspection 
to assign one 
Are you so

Yours very truly, 

William L. Sutton, M. D.  
Secretary, Radiation Protection Committee 
Eastman Kodak Company
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